
Project: Go Zero 

Giving Voice to, and Empowering Stakeholders of UKRI DRI: A Net Zero Workshop Series (Go Zero). 

 

Abstract 

Different digital research infrastructure (DRI) stakeholders need help to understand and plan for 
meeting net zero challenges. Many of the skills and knowledge needed to solve net zero challenges 
are already in the community – but we lack the mechanisms for sharing them and enabling 
behaviour change. 
 
This project will lead a series of participatory workshops which will be undertaken with the aim to 
connect and enthuse the DRI community in order to meet the net zero challenge. The workshops are 
designed to empower all stakeholders to take ownership of the path to net zero.  
Making. 

 

Institutions and representatives for the project 

Brunel University London - Danae Manika 

 
Heriot-Watt University - Susan Krumdieck 

 
Science and Technology Facilities Council - Dawn Geatches 
 
University of Reading/National Centre for Earth Observation – Niall McCarroll 
 
National Oceanographic Centre - Justin Buck and Alvaro Lorenzo Lopez 
 

Funding information 

This project has been awarded a total of £100,000.00 by the UKRI Net Zero DRI Scoping Project 

(NERC project NE/W007134/1). This funding is split between the institutions listed above. 

 

Additional information 

The UKRI Net Zero DRI Scoping Project will produce clear evidence and recommendations for a 

roadmap for the UKRI and their community to deliver carbon neutral DRI by 2040 or sooner. 

Thie Go Zero sub-project was selected for funding via a sandpit event in May 2022. The proposals 

from teams were assessed on three factors; their excellence, potential to produce conclusive 

evidence and clarity of planning. 

To read more about the UKRI Net Zero DRI Scoping Project visit our website. 

 

http://gotw.nerc.ac.uk/list_full.asp?pcode=NE%2FW007134%2F1&classtype=
https://net-zero-dri.ceda.ac.uk/

